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Please take note of this request from the Lancaster Gate Management Team to help ensure the health and 
safety of both residents and visitors… 
 
'As we prioritise the well-being and safety of everyone at Headquarters, and members who regularly use 
the building, we kindly remind all members to refrain from staying overnight in non-residential areas. 
While we appreciate your dedication and hard work, we must ensure that health and safety guidelines are 
adhered to for the benefit of all. 
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any concerns. We thank you for your understanding and 
cooperation in maintaining a safe and healthy environment.' 
 
Lancaster Gate Team 
 
 
 


